
Dear Brothers and Sisters,

As you already know the World Youth Day will be held in Madrid on 15-21 
August 2011; it will be presided over by the Holy Father. This Day is an event 
in which youth from all over the world will share their faith, talk about their 
Christian commitment, and exchange their experiences.

The Youth Pastoral Teams of the Spanish Trinitarian Family have set joint work 
groups to coordinate our youth participation in the WYD2011; we invite you to 
set youth groups in your countries, communities, parishes or schools, which 
will come to Madrid and live this unique experience.

We should like to assemble all the youth of the Trinitarian Family in the world 
to take part in the World Youth Day. We should like to meet to know each 
other, to carry out our own activities, to get into reflection groups, catechesis, 
prayers and performances, all in the Trinitarian charisma. We have three big 
schools in Madrid, close to Cuatrovientos, where Benedict XV will meet the 
youth; they have the necessary infrastructure.

With this worldwide call to the Trinitarian Family youth we encourage you to 
get ready for your trip to Madrid. We warmly welcome you and want you to feel 
at home in the House of the Trinity which has its doors open for you.

We encourage every community, group, parish or school to get started 
promoting different activities aimed to raise the funds to finance the trip.

We should like to ask you to contact us and tell us of the youth interested in 
taking part in the WYD2011. We are in direct contact with the Archdiocese of 
Madrid office for the WYD2011 so we shall be able to inform you of everything 
related to the general announcement and, specially, to the announcement for 
the Trinitarian Family.

Contact: familiatrinitaria@trinijoven.com


